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Nestor Tsambos

Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition – Birriwa Solar Farm Amended Application (SSD-29508870)

 
 

From: Christopher Lidman <Christopher.Lidman@anu.edu.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 25 October 2023 6:59 AM 
To: Michelle Niles <Michelle.Niles@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Christopher Lidman <u3712407@anu.edu.au>; director.sso <director.sso@anu.edu.au> 
Subject: Re: Notice of Exhibition – Birriwa Solar Farm Amended Application (SSD-29508870) 
 
Dear Michelle,  
  Thank you for your e-mail and for the phone call yesterday. 
 
I’ve examined the amendment in regard to the proposed temporary accommodation facility. Sections ES5.1, 3.9, 
and 4.4 in Appendix F.2 list the measures that will be introduced to minimise the impact of lighting at the 
accommodation facility on the night sky. These measures will reduce the impact night-time lighting will have on the 
night sky. 
 
The Observatory has no objection to the proposed amendment. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Chris Lidman 
 
 
A/Professor Chris Lidman 
Director, Siding Spring Observatory, Research School of Astronomy and Astrophysics, 
The Australian National University, Canberra, ACT, Australia 
Work: +61-2-6125-0238 
Christopher.Lidman@anu.edu.au 
 
 
 


